Chesley Memorial Library Trustees Meeting 

October 16, 2015
Present:  Margaret Walker (MW), Betty Smith (BAS), Lorna Patey (LP), Gail Tobbe, (GT), Donna Bunker (DB), Librarian
Recorder:   Margaret J. Walker, Secretary

	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION

	Call to order
Minutes 

Treasurer’s report
Director’s report

Expenditure report

Staff education
Old Business: 

Comfortable chairs

Crystal Rock Water

Old copier
Donations

Facilities Committee
Lawn

Payments

New Business:

Adobe Creative Cloud

Amazon Prime Membership
Computer needs

Ancestry stats
Conservation grants

Meeting space
Emails

Financial seminars

Friends meeting

Holidays

Insurance


	1:30pm 
Motion GT/ 2nd BAS accepted at corrected

Accepted as written.

Impressive activities for this time of year.
Reviewed and discussed.
Current staff have signed up for Fall workshops. Reviewed and discussed NHLA membership encouraged.

Reviewed and discussed. 

Reviewed and discussed rental of system.
Copier donation on the list serve.

Discussion related to excessive copy requests. New policy to limit to 10 pages under the donation category and 25 cents/page for more than 10 pages.
BAS reports that the shed pad would obstruct water drainage in the rear of the building and that the blocks are sufficient for the present time. Money budgeted for the pad will be applied to the front door area. The front door project includes repairing/replacement of door area and damaged concrete walkway where water issues are present. Storm windows are proposed for the aging windows with installment in 2016. Canopy over doors will remain on the 2016 improvement plan.
BAS reports Mike Smith cut the lawn in and bush that had become over grown. Mike donated his time for this project.

BAS is working with Sandy at ToN for credit card availability needed for online books/supplies orders.
Reviewed and discussed. 

Reviewed and discussed. Motion BAS, 2nd MW to purchase membership as the savings in postage will pay for itself in a short time. Unanimous.
Reviewed and discussed. DB will report needs at next meeting.
DB reviewed 4,705 searches have occurred to date. DB will report this to the Friends who donated this program.

BAS will query NHLTA contact for grant requirements.

Discussed need for meeting space.
Reviewed and discussed two emails from ToN Administrator regarding compliments for the staff efforts.
DB reported a query from an accountant who wants to provide a free seminar. Consensus to proceed with arrangements for the seminar.
Reviewed and discussed current projects planned.
Reviewed and discussed.
DB will discuss insurance needs, if any, with ToN.
	No action
No action
Compliments to the staff


	 Adjournment


	
	Adjourned at 1:00 pm

	 Next meetings scheduled for: 
November 6, 2015 at 10:15am
December 4, 2015 at 10:15am


	
	Margaret J. Walker

Secretary


